
IASCYS 
constitutive General Assembly

After a very long time of discussion between IASCYS EC members and between IASCYS EC 
(http://iascys.org) and IFSR EC (http://ifsr.org), the elected IASCYS EC asked your help for the International 
Academy for Systems and Cybernetic Sciences (IASCYS) moving forward as an independent association.

So each Academician has received the beginning of February:
- a letter of our President, Stuart UMPLEBY, 
  in which he was asking for the GA voting by mail and explaining why and how 
- a revised/amended text of our statutes the GA had to agree or disagree 
- a revised/amended text of the criteria for Academicians' appointment, and
- a revised/amended text of the associate procedure.

These changes were in agreement with our evolution since the 6 years the Academy is going on.
 I remind you all the previous corresponding documents of our history are already available on our 
website at http://iascys.org . You can always download them when you want.

That was a lot of sentences to read and deadline was 2016, February 15th.
Thank you so much for your fast answers.
We were 33 alive Academicians. Majority was 17 (more than 50%).
We got 22 votes (2/3 of voting persons): 21 yes and 1 abstention.
The EC of the Academy has decided to register IASCYS as a not-for-profit Association in France 

(association loi 1901) with the help of our Secretary General Pierre BRICAGE and our fellow Robert VALLÉE 
(who is also the Honorary President of WOSC http://wosc.co). They both were founder members of our Academy 
as a body of IFSR in 2010 (Wien, Austria and Chengdu P.R. of China).

The by-law will be written in French according to the French law (http://www.associations.gouv.fr) but 
all the documents (in English) you agreed during the General Assembly are our constitution, the internal 
rules which cannot be modified without the agreement of the General Assembly.

The Executive Committee


